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Dear Supervisor Lovingood, 

As President of the Board of the Newberry Community Services District, I'm writing to you on behalf of the residents and property owners of Newberry Springs, California. 

We support the May 24, 2018 Planning Commission decision regarding Policy 4.10 of the Renewable Energy and Conservation Element (RECE) of the San Bernardino County General Plan. After an extensive hearing, the Planning Commission voted in favor of restoring Policy 4.10, as originally written, to the General Plan. 

We respectfully request that you support the unanimous Planning Commission decision and that you vote to restore Policy 4.10 as originally written. 

Thank-you, in advance, for your support. 

Respectfully, 



Robert Springer
President - Newberry Community Services District




